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Scott Boys

Dear Inquiry and Advisory Committee members,   I am writing in response to the EES 
conducted by Kalbar for the Fingerboards Mineral Sands Mine Project.  I grew up in 
East Gippsland have have a close connection to the area. My home is located ten 
kilometres from the Fingerboards.  After living in Melbourne for over twenty years I 
returned to live a quieter country life, and started building my home in Lindenow 
South in 2015.  But I would not have chosen to build my home where I did had I 
known there would be a mine nearby.  As I live so close, and downwind, of the mine 
site, I am very concerned about what we will be exposed to, due to the amount of 
toxic dust that will be produced, and diesel pollution from machines running 24 
hours a day for the next 20 years.  As well as all the potential risks to the 
environment and way of life to the local community. I do not believe the 
Fingerboards Mineral Sands Mine Project should go ahead at Glenaladale, East 
Gippsland.
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